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Effective March 29, 2014, the Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) has taken over 
jurisdictional responsibility for water and the environment with respect to energy 
resource activities in Alberta from Alberta Environment and Sustainable Resource 
Development. 

As part of this jurisdictional transfer, the title page of this guide now carries the 
AER logo. However, no other changes have been made.  

For more information, contact the AER Customer Contact Centre at  
1-855-297-8311 or inquiries@aer.ca. 

 

 

 






















































